Regular session resumes.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

December 19, 2013 — SPECIAL SESSION
WORKSESSION

The Board met this day in special session. Those present were Commissioners Greg
Shenton, Commissioner Tod Shenton, Commissioner William Frederiksen, and Clerk
Velvet Killian.

ROAD & BRIDGE UPDATE
Darrin May met with the Board to discuss current project and procedures.

TREASURER UPDATE
Annette Zweifel met with the Board to report on recent tax collections. A conference call
was placed with Chaz Kipp of Multi Bank Securities. Together they reviewed current
investment status with his company, Idaho State and Clark County investment policy, and
possible future trends.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES
Commissioner William Frederiksen made a motion to accept the October minutes as

corrected, seconded by Commissioner Tod Shenton. Unanimous.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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